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On what dates since 18 September 2013 has the department had contact with (a) the Office of the 
Prime Minister and/or (b) the Department of the Prime Minister in relation to building works in the Office 
of the Prime Minister and/or the Cabinet Suite? 

 

Answer 
 
Given the broad scope of support services provided by DPS in support of the Prime Minister’s Office 
and the number of areas of DPS through which contact can be made, it is not possible to provide a 
definitive list of the interactions between the Prime Minister’s Office and DPS in relation to building or 
maintenance works. 
 
 

  


